


The year 6 classrooms are located in the main 
building near the office.  Pick up is on the main 
playground next to the Weylands entrance. 

Break time is at 11.00am  and 
Lunchtime is not until 1.00pm, so 
remember to bring a healthy snack of 
fresh fruit to accompany your water. 

It is going to be a busy year for Year 6. In the 
Autumn term our topic in science is Superhumans. 
We will explore how the circulatory system works 
and how diet and exercise can impact the body. 
Later in the term, we will focus on the key events 
of WW I and II in our topic, “We’ll meet again.”

In the spring term, our topic is “Sail Away” where 
we will be focusing on some of the findings of 
Charles Darwin. 

In our final term, (post SATS) our topic is “The 
Mayans.” We will also be gearing up for our final 
assembly and preparing ourselves for the 
transition into secondary school. 

It’s hard to believe this will be your final year 
here at Wraysbury. Your class teacher for 
the year is Miss Carty. If you have any 
questions please feel free to send us an email, 
or arrange a phone call and we will be happy to 
talk to you! 

Mrs. Morrissey is also the KS2 Phase Leader, 
so do stop and talk to her if you have any 
questions wider than the classroom. 

Every child needs a pencil case that will fit into 
your tray under your table. Please can we ask 
that a labelled water bottle is also sent into 
school each day to ensure we are keeping 
hydrated throughout the day. 

We can’t avoid SATs but don’t worry, we 
will be so prepared you won’t even know 
it’s happening.  On the week beginning 
13th May we will take tests in Reading, 
SPAG and Maths. 


